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As a victim advocate, I work with victims of stalking, and I often hear about new 

methods of stalking by using developing technologies. Stalking behavior is an 

indicator of lethality, and inflicts significant physical, economic, psychological injury 

on its victims. Please support this bill to increase safety for survivors and 

accountability for perpetrators. 

 


